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The cooks at each building are serving Thanksgiving meal the last day before 

school gets out for the holiday. We will be serving Turkey, Dressing, Mashed 

Potatoes with Gravy, Whole Wheat Dinner Rolls, Cranberry Sauce and Sweet 

Potato Pie with Whipped Topping. We will also have our delicious salad bar and 

milk. This is a big meal as the cooks have a lot of work to prepare this meal. This 

meal is the biggest meal we do all year. 

Back Pack’s will be delivered to the schools on Tuesday morning, ready for the 

students that receive them and will include apples from Scott Bryant from 

Whitefish who donated them for the School’s Back Pack program. 

The reimbursement amount for October 2018 is $169,216.93 for 21 days of 

service to our awesome students that totaled 1,410. 

 

Thank you and have a Happy Thanksgiving!! 


